
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Re: Summer Programme for students at Our Lady’s  

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

The Department of Education has sanctioned funding for a summer programme of education 

in schools to support students with Special Educational Needs and students at risk of 

educational disadvantage. The summer programme at Our Lady’s ‘Building Confidence and 

Connections’ will run from 10th – 21st June 2024.  Students will attend from Monday – 

Thursday (10am – 3pm) and Friday (10am -1pm).  The programme aims to build student 

confidence and increase their motivation. A range of activities including trips will be organised 

to promote student wellbeing. The activities will assist students and help to ensure they can 

progress with their peers when they return to school in September. The programme is entirely 

funded by the Department of Education.  

 

Please complete the slip below and return it to the school by Friday, 10th  May 2024. Full details 

of the timetable for the course will be provided at the beginning of the programme.   

 

We look forward to working with your son/daughter in June.  Should you have any queries feel 

free to contact me.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

________________________________________________ 

Principal          22nd April 2024     

 

 



 
 

 

 

     

 

 

    

Summer Programme at Our Lady’s 

‘Building Confidence and Connections’  

 

 

 

 

 

 

My son/daughter will attend the summer programme from 10th – 21rd  June 2024  at Our Lady’s.   

 

 

 

 

  

Signed: _____________________________ _____________________________________ 

  Parent       Student  

 

  

 

 

 


